
 

Thursday, April 18, 2024 

Good afternoon, 
 
I am sharing the following information from the Harrison County Utility Authority (HCUA) with 
you regarding garbage and trash pick tomorrow/Friday... 
 
Paul 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
Due to the severe weather that impacted our area last week, Pelican Waste is running behind. 
Routes will not finish today (still currently running) and they will be back out first thing in the 
morning to finish any areas they didn’t get to. This will impact tomorrow’s routes running behind 
as well. 
  
I just wanted to give everyone a heads up. I will send out the areas not finished later this 
evening when they send them to me. 
 
Thank you, 
  
  

Alan Lane 

Solid Waste Manager 
Harrison County Utility Authority 
  
10271 Express Drive 
Gulfport, MS 39503 
Ph: 228-868-8752 
Fax: 228-868-8751 
Email: alane@hcua-ms.us 
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